
  

  

 
11th January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 12 January 2024 Examinations 
 
Next week Year 12 will be sitting their January examinations.  This will be an opportunity for 
students and teachers to determine how much progress has been made across the first term of 
Sixth Form.  More importantly, students will be given important feedback and advice supporting 
them to refine and develop key skills in each of their subjects. 
 
This week, lessons will be focusing around preparation for these examinations and supporting 
students to revise content and practise technique.  
 
All students have been made aware of the requirements for next week and attached is a 
timetable of examinations.  Students are required to be in school and lessons as normal when not 
in an examination.  If a student misses an examination, they will be required to sit that 
examination on the next possible occasion upon their return. 
 
If you have any questions, please do get in touch. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Das 
Head of Year 12 
 
 
 


